
16/04/2019 

MR Jonathan Williams 
4 / 39 Eurobin Avenue ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
jw.management@live.com 

RE: DA2019/0278 - 1 / 1 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

i believe that is important for the community to have spaces like the bouldering gym, as we all 
need to find activities that contributes to our body and mental health. Instead of closing down 
places like this one the council should be promoting the use of them by young people. 

Sent: 16/04/2019 12:37:02 PM
Subject: Online Submission


